
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST 18362 RESPONSE 

I would like to request information in regards to 
Planning Application A/23/96040/ MAJOR, 
particularly in regards to alternative sites (besides 
Hawkhurst playing fields) that have been 
considered by Wigan Council/ DfE and the reasons 
for discounting them as potential development 
sites.  

If that request is too broad, I am specifically 
interested if the field space at the front of Bedford 
High School has been considered as a potential 
location for re-development, and if so, the reason(s) 
it has been discounted.  

The application in question was prepared 
and submitted by the Department for 
Education (DfE). 
 
Please direct your request to the DfE. 
 
 

 


